
Today marks the end of our school year and what an extraordinary year it was been!  The Coronavirus might have put paid to 
some of our normal summer activities like sport day, our summer fun day and our transition sessions but it has also taught us a 
lot.   It has taught us to enjoy the outdoors, to be more creative and to be more independent learners.  We have also had a 
greater opportunity to display our school values at home—it has been incredible seeing photos of you helping at home and 
interacting so well with your siblings.   
 
End of year video 
The staff at Maybury have been busy creating another video to mark the end of the school year. Use the following link to 
watch our end of term video: https://vimeo.com/437097024 and enjoy the leavers poem read at the beginning.  

 
2020 

The rooms were half empty, the resources packed away, 
This isn’t how we wanted your graduation day. 

 
The virus broke out, we had to stay at home,  

We all knew we were not alone. 
 

During your time at Maybury, we laughed, we learned, we played. 
We had the best time, we wish you could all stay . 

 
But you are growing up, you have become so resilient and strong, 

For you to keep on learning, it is time for you to move on.  
 

You are going to secondary school, and though we will be apart,  
You will always have a big part of our Maybury heart.  

 
Goodbye to our Year 6 leavers,  

Spread your wings and fly.  
 

And for all our other children, remember 
We will see you in September.  

 
Birthday celebrations 
Congratulations to all those who have celebrated their birthdays this week and those who will celebrate over the summer holi-
days.  This includes Mrs Merritt who celebrates her birthday this week!  

 Home Learning Newsletter 

17h July 2020 Issue 14 

Issue 14 Page 1 

Maybury News  
Believe.   Succeed.   Achieve. 

https://vimeo.com/437097024


Times Table Rock Stars  

Well done to all those children who earned points for their class by playing Times Table Rockstars for our final 

tournament of the year. Find the results from this week’s competition in the table below: 

Well done to Manta Rays class who are the clear winners this week. Remember to keep playing over the Summer 

holidays!  

 

“The more you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go”. Dr 

Seuss 

Remember to read regularly during the summer.  Your Bug Club login will still work and Woking library has now 

reopened (check their website for opening times and any restrictions). Remember you can also use some of the 

reading resources below to help you: 

 Nosycrow.com (offering free picture books of the day). 

 Readingagency.org.uk/resources  (summer reading chal-

lenges). 

 Authorfy.com (10 minute create challenges). 

 Fonetti.com (free reading apps).  

 Barneskidslitfest.org (children’s Literature festival) 

 Bit.ly/3flPbTS (daily story times and drawalongs) 

 Vampirates.co.uk/videos/ (Creative pirate adventures from the author Justin Somper)  

 

And finally... 

Remember to keep active, eat well and sleep well this summer.  We can’t wait to see you again in September 

when we will believe, achieve and succeed together.  Good luck Year 6 and good bye Mrs Aitchison —come back 

and visit us soon.   
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Class  Score Verses  Score Winners 

Seahorses  88,802 Manta Rays 90,468 Manta Rays 

Jellyfish 9,389 Sea Turtles 5,139 Jellyfish 

Angelfish 68,008 Dolphins  59,882 Angelfish 


